
BES Year-end Message to families - June 28, 2024  
 
 
Dear BES Parents & Guardians,  
 
What a great year! It’s hard to believe that we are already on summer vacation, but here we are 
and what a fantastic year we’ve had. We showed a wonderful slideshow at the “year-end” 
assembly so all staff and students could be reminded of all the things we did & learned 
throughout the year…and it was amazing to see the excitement in the kids' eyes when they saw 
themselves in the photos. It was truly a magical way to end our school year!  
 
We would also like to take a moment to thank our amazing and dedicated PAC for all the 
contributions to our entire school community. The is my 5th school as an administrator, and I 
can tell with all sincerity that this is one of the best PAC’s I’ve ever worked with.  
 
Finally, to the families, staff, and (especially) the students for making the past year so 
memorable and exciting. I am very excited to see all the good things we will do next year 🙂.  
 
On that note, and as we head into summer holidays, we just wanted to share a few reminders: 
 

1)​ Office Hours for July - Tues July 2nd to Fri July 5th from 9am-3pm 
2)​ Office Hours for August - Mon Aug 26 to Fri Aug 30 from 9am-3pm 
3)​ First Day of School - Tues Sept 3rd from 8:55-11:45am  
4)​ First Full-Day of School - Wed Sept 4th from 8:55-2:45pm 
5)​ Kindergarten Gradual Entry - schedule will be sent out in late August with more 

Kindergarten information 
6)​ School Supplies - payment ($45) can be paid through our school website over the 

summer.  
 
Stay tuned for much more detailed “School Start-up Information” and staffing 
information coming out in August!  
 
Again, all of us here at BES would like to wish all of you a safe and wonderful summer holiday. 
We are looking forward to seeing you all in September!!  
 
Regards,  
 
Brayden Gordon - Principal  
 


